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	NEWSLETTER           MARCH 2020


Dear Parents/Guardians,
Dalguise Parent Meeting

4th March

There will be a final parent/carer meeting for the Dalguise Trip at 2.30pm on 4th March.  Please come along if there is anything you would like to clarify.

Primary 7’s will depart for their trip on Friday 13th March and return on Sunday 15th March.
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Eco Single Use Plastic Day

4th March

The Eco Committee are encouraging everyone to not bring single use plastic items to school on Wednesday 4th March.  Please use alternatives such as re-usable bottles and paper straws instead of plastic. 

World Book Day
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Eco-Schools



6th March

To celebrate 

World Book 

Day the children can dress up as their favourite character from a book or pyjamas/onesie for a bedtime story on Friday 6h  March. 

There will also be a tuck shop and raffles.
1st Reconciliation

Monday 9th  March 

Children from Primary 3 will be making their 1st Reconciliation at St Ninian’s Parish on Monday 9th March at 7pm.

There will be a final rehearsal on Thursday 5th March 1.30pm, weather permitting.
[image: image7.png]I [Leolkel
P ot |





SCIAF

Wee Box 

We now have “wee boxes” in class until 30th April any donations of loose change for SCIAF would be greatly received.

Professor Eco

18th March
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Professor Eco will be visiting the school on 18th March to discuss all things Eco with Primary 1 to Primary 3 pupils.

1st Communion

Registration

23rd March

Parents/Carers of Primary 4 children making their communion in St Ninian’s Parish are invited to attend a registration meeting in the church on Monday 23rd March at 6.30pm.

Display of Knowledge
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Parents/Carers of children from P1 and P2 are invited to come along to view the class displays and children’s work.  

Date and time to be confirmed.

Wrestling Event

Thurs 2nd April

The Parent Council are running a Wrestling event on Thursday 2nd April featuring professional wrestlers. Tickets are £8 each or £30 for a family of 4. The event will take place in school doors open 
6.30pm for a 

7pm start finishing at 9.30pm.  There will be a tuck shop and merchandise available to purchase on the night.

We will text when tickets are available for purchase.
Zig Zag Lines
No Parking
We would remind parents/ carers to observe the parking restrictions on the zig zag lines.  No stopping or dropping off in this area please!
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Lost Property
If your child is missing any uniform/items of clothing can you please check our lost property box.  
Any items unclaimed by Thursday 2nd April will be recycled – thank you.
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Uniform Share Zone
A reminder that our Uniform Share Zone is available to everyone offering good quality pre-owned uniform - jumpers, trousers, skirts, jackets etc.  This will give every pupil access to a school uniform when required.

Dates for your diary

Friday 3rd April
School closes at 2.30pm for Spring Holiday.
Pupils return on Monday 20th April.

Mrs M McLachlan

Head Teacher
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